
WowñSummer is upon us and we now have six months left to meet or exceed the goals 
we all set.  The Womenõs Councilõs Spring meeting was well attended and in addition to 

the combined Governing and General meeting, we broght to the membership a National 
Speaker who presented a 3-hour real estate continuing education class on video.  The 

Mid-Year conference and Region II were both powerful sessions and again, I realize 
that I am so honored to have the role of President of Womenõs Council Ohio.  The  

education pieces were invaluable at both Mid-Year and Region II but equally important 
was the networking time spent with members across the country.  In DC, I attended a 

brainstorming session, along with other leaders, pertaining to the future goals and 
challenges of Womenõs Council.   

Back in Ohio, each month we are continuing to showcase a Realtor/Member who 
stepped outside of their comfort zone and an app of the month.  Presently, the team is 

working on and preparing for the Fall meeting and 2019 Officer Installation.  The  
education piece will be powerful.  You do make a difference in your daily routine to 

those with whom you connect.  This session will give you tools to help and make a  
difference in someone elseõs life.   

Donõt hesitate to reach out to me if you have questions.  See you in September! 

 

 

                               Anne Goss, President 
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Donna Allen, President§Elect 

In June I attended Regional Retreat in Green Bay, Wisconsin, which is about a 10 

hour ride by car from Canton.  But it was worth it!  I enjoyed spending time with 

members from Michigan, Illinois, Indiana, Wisconsin and Ohio (the states that form 

Region II).  The speakers were phenomenal.  I actually booked one of them for the 

2019 Spring meeting in Columbus.  Ohio won ñBest Team Outfitò at the tailgate 

party held at Lambeau Field.  Several of us took a wine tour to Door Peninsula 

Winery.  Our hosts and lodging at the Kohler (yes, faucets) Lodge were excellent.  

Ohio members are excited to host the 2019 Regional event in Columbus.  Jan 

Jedlinsky is the 2019 Regional Vice President and she has already started planning 

for this very special event.  Please plan on attending.  More details to follow on 

that! 

 

 

 

 

Sandy Runyon, Treasurer 

Maintaining the stateôs financial records and budget is a major part of my 

Treasurer responsibilities.  But in addition, during the second quarter of 2018, I 

was busy attending local, state, regional and national Womenôs Council meetings 

and events.  In June, I attended my first Region II meeting in Green Bay, 

Wisconsin.  Throughout my travels, I heard many great speakers along the way 

and made many new friends.  The education and networking opportunities that 

Womenôs Council provides are essential to continued growth as a Realtor and a 

leader. 

 

 

 

 

Debbie Stohl, Secretary 

My work continues with staying on top of creating flyers for our events and 

meetings, linking those events for registration and keeping everything up-to-date 

on the website.  I think I am finally ahead of the game!  I am so thankful to be able 

to visit our local Networks and meet & connect with our membership all over the 

state.  Please make sure you are posting your events and photos of those events 

on the WCR Ohio Facebook group page.  And if you have stepped out of your 

comfort zone...send Anne and me your story!  You never know who you are 

inspiring! 

 

 

 

 

Sharon Geier, Governor 

Since July I have managed to visit all but 2 Networksô Governing Board meetings.  

They are still on my to-do list.  I also attended the Stark County Reverse Raffle (an 

80ôs theme that I rocked!) and the Northeast Networksô awesome event, Mega 

Agents Panel.  In addition I sent an email to all Presidents and President-Elects in 

July, just to touch base and give some reminders.  I will be doing the same before 

Fall gets here!  Next up is the Fall meeting and election of state officers in 

September followed by the State Orientation for all incoming Network officers in 

October.  Then on to Boston for the National Womenôs Council Conference in 

November.  Looking forward to seeing everyone again soon! 

 

 

 


